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Marzena Rozum <rozmar@wfrmls. com>
Tuesday, March 16, 2010 12:03 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To Whom It May Concern:
I oppose the new proposed bill of changing the margin requirements to a 10:1 leverage. This would negatively
affect our market and make us anti-competitive in the global market. This will only cause investors to pull out their
money and invest with over seas brokerages. Thank you.
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